



Date: 19/09/24

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah

Dear Parent/ Carer

I pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health

We are delighted to invite you to our **Macmillan Coffee Morning**, taking place on **Friday 27th September 2024** in the Peace Garden.

This coffee morning is in support of **Macmillan Cancer Support**, a charity that provides vital assistance to those affected by cancer. It's a wonderful opportunity for our school community to come together for a good cause, while enjoying some delicious cakes, drinks, and great company!

We kindly ask for your support through donations of cakes, biscuits, or other baked goods, which can be brought to school on the morning of the event. Please let the school office know of any contributions and ensure they are delivered to school by 8.30am on Friday 27th September. Of course, you are welcome to simply join us for a cup of coffee or tea and enjoy what's on offer.

All funds raised from the sale of the treats will go directly to Macmillan Cancer Support, helping them continue their amazing work.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and participation. We look forward to seeing you at what promises to be a fantastic morning for a worthy cause!

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan Wassalam

Yours Sincerely Mohammed Rahman Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School

Holman







